
 

 

Date: 1st March, 2023 

To, 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 

 
Ref.: BSE Scrip Code No. “533138”            Ref: “ASTEC” 
 
 
Sub.: Intimation / Disclosure of Event under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
This is to inform that for modification in some of the existing product lines, our unit at Plot Nos. B-16/17 
MIDC Mahad, Birwadi Industrial Area, Taluka Mahad, District Raigad – 402302, Maharashtra is taking a 
shutdown for approximately three weeks. During this period, we shall also conduct our annual scheduled 
maintenance and take minor site upgradation activities. All the other product lines from other sites would 
be operational as usual during this period. 
 
It may please be noted further that adequate care in terms of stocking has been taken to ensure 
unhampered supply of finished goods to the customers during this period. 
 
We shall intimate the Stock Exchanges once the production activity resumes. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

For Astec LifeSciences Limited 

 
 
Tejashree Pradhan 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
(FCS 7167) 
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